2023 Resolutions Process Review Results

During the resolutions session on Thursday, September 21, 2023, Councillor Pete Fry introduced a
report entitled UBCM Resolutions Process Review Backgrounder, which was published as Appendix
A in the Resolutions Book. Five questions were presented to the membership:

1. The current resolutions process is effective and responds to the needs of UBCM members?
In order to ensure that all resolutions are debated each year, criteria should be developed
to limit the number of resolutions considered at the UBCM Convention?

3. Area Associations should prioritize the resolutions that they submit to UBCM?

4. A system should be put in place whereby the UBCM Executive chooses resolutions to be
debated, up to a set limit, and in accordance with criteria to be developed?
5. A system should be put in place whereby an endorsed or defeated resolution cannot be
sent in again for a certain number of years?

Voting on the five questions contained in the report was conducted using electronic voting. The table
below contains the voting results in percentages.

Voting Options Question 1 | Question 2 | Question 3 | Question 4 | Question 5
Strongly Agree 15.9% 35.6 44.3 21.8 23.7
Somewhat Agree 42.5 32.6 34.5 21.4 22.4
Neutral 17.5 13.3 8.0 10.5 5.3
Somewhat Disagree 18.7 14.8 6.4 21.4 22.7
Strongly Disagree 5.6 3.8 6.8 24.9 26.0




